
From: Monika Morawietz  
Sent: 21 February 2022 09:20 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref: 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
In reference to your letter of application for cutting down trees covered by a 
TPO at 
 8 Doughty Street, WC1N2PL 
 
I am writing to strongly object to these plans as these trees provide a sanctuary 
for wildlife from squirrels to birds in this area and contribute to cleaner air in 
this densely populated part of Camden.   
 
As the Tree Preservation Order was issued we were reassured that these old 
plane trees can be saved and there must be a different solution to building 
works in the mews.  
 
Experts have not established how the roots are affecting a string of mews 
houses facing our gardens and it seems too drastic to remove these valuable 
trees in a conservation area. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Monika Morawietz 
 
Resident at 8 Doughty Street 
 
 
 


